() veoua

WATER

February 20, 2019

Greg Wood

City Manager

City of Crossville

392 North Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555

Re: Agreement for Operations and Maintenance Services
Notification of Intent to Renew

Dear Mr. Wood,

Veolia Water is proud to have partnered with the City of Crossville in serving its citizens
with the highest quality of wastewater treatment services and environmental protection
since 1992, and we would like to continue our successful relationship for many years to
come.

In accordance with section 11.1 of the Agreement for Operations and Maintenance
Services, dated November 1, 2014, this letter serves as written notice of Veolia Water's
intent to renew our partnership with the City of Crossville for an additional five year term
beginning November 1, 2019.

We are looking forward to your response soon. If you have any questions, or need more
information, please contact me at your convenience at 484-6257.

Sincerely,

Do Lo

Darian Dykes
Project Manager
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Cc:  David Wakefield, District Manager, Veolia

Veolia Water North America - South, LLC
468 Sparta Highway, Crossville, TN 38572
tel: 931 484 6257 - fax: 931 456 6088
www.veoliawaterna.com




